Jennifer Carpenter Adams Harrison Solicitors 14-16 Church Street Saffron Walden Essex CB10 1JW





we're here, so you can be there

Acorn House The Sick Children's Trust PO Box 258 Addenbrooke's Hospital Hills Road Cambridge CB2 0QQ

Telephone 01223 586 806 Chestnut House The Sick Children's Trust PO Box 403 The Rosie Hospital Hills Road Cambridge CB2 0QQ

Telephone 01223 274 191

House Manager abigail@sickchildrenstrust.org

Web

www.sickchildrenstrust.org

25th January 2018

Dear Jennifer,

Tonight, because of you, another family will go to bed safe in the knowledge that they are just a couple of minutes from their child's hospital bedside.

For any parent, it's hugely important to know that they can be there for their child when they are sick. That's why I want to say a huge thank you for your generous donation of £350, made to The Sick Children's Trust, which will give more families the security of knowing they have a place to stay, just minutes from their child's side, while they are in hospital.

Your donation will make a big difference to families, providing them with their own room here at Acorn House and the support they need when their child is receiving treatment in hospital far from home. On their behalf, thank you very much for your support.

We love to keep you up to date with the families that your donations have helped, so unless you've previously opted out of hearing from us by post, we will be sending you our supporter newsletter, which is published twice a year in the spring and the autumn. In the meantime, please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions at all. My number here at Acorn House can be found above.

With best wishes,

Abi Abacegal

House Manager

P.S. You can also keep up with all the news from Acorn House and The Sick Children's Trust by following us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. Just search for us there. Thank you again for your support.

